SAHO and SUN Reach Tentative Agreement

The Saskatchewan Association of Health Organizations Inc. (SAHO) and the Saskatchewan Union of Nurses (SUN) have signed a memorandum of agreement on a tentative four-year collective bargaining agreement.

Your Negotiations Committee believes we have secured a tentative agreement that not only begins to address your concerns around workload and patient safety, but also underscores the importance of the legislated role of registered nurses.

The incredible show of strength and solidarity demonstrated last week during our Special Membership Meetings was fundamental in securing a tentative agreement that respects the legislated role of the registered nurse. Your participation was invaluable in getting our important patient safety message out and heard.

Furthermore, in this tentative agreement we have made achievements in having employers recognize and respect the legislated role and professional judgement of registered nurses in making urgent, real-time staffing decisions based on patient needs. As was echoed last week, securing this language and recognizing the essential role of the registered nurse, is fundamental in providing safe patient care.

Details concerning the tentative agreement will be communicated to members throughout the ratification process; please watch for further information concerning membership meetings and a ratification vote in the days ahead.

Your Negotiations Committee

Tracy Zambory - SUN President

Paul Kuling - Committee Chair & Second Vice-President

Susanne Cyr-Philipchuk - Community Based Facilities Representative

Roberta Jors - Mental Health Representative

Elaine Janzen - Integrated Facilities Representative

Janet Dziadyk - Saskatoon Base Hospitals Representative

Leeann Potetz-Moore - Public Health Representative

Lenore McMillan - Home Care Representative

Pamela Todd - Regina Base Hospitals Representative

Patricia Chubb - Regional Hospitals Representative

Warren Koch - Northern Representative

Yvonne Hotzak - Long Term Care Representative

The Committee is supported by:

Kelly Miner - Chief Negotiator & SUN Director, Labour Relations

Donna Ottenson - Employment Relations Officer

Colin Hein - Nurse Research and Practice Advisor

Touly Katsiris - Office Assistant